
 

 

 

 

 

Press alert:  Release of the OECD Economic Survey of South Africa 

The Organisation for Economic Cooperation and Development (OECD) will release its economic 
survey of South Africa on Monday 19 July 2010. The survey looks at measures to boost long-
term growth and employment in the country, ranging from labour markets to fiscal policy 
issues. The OECD released its first Economic Assessment of South Africa in 2008. 
  
Finance Minister Pravin Gordhan and OECD Secretary-General Angel Gurría will host a press 
conference regarding the survey, as per the details below: 
 
Date:   19 July 2010 
Time:   14.30 
Venue: National Treasury offices, 40 Church Square Pretoria 
 
Please confirm your attendance by Friday, 16 July. 
  
Journalists will be allowed access to the electronic version of the publication, by e-mail and 
under embargo, the day before release. To receive the Survey under embargo, journalists 
undertake to respect the OECD’s embargo procedures. Requests to receive the survey by e-
mail under embargo or to obtain a password to access the website must be sent by e-mail to 
embargo@oecd.org.  
 
The survey will also be available on the OECD's password-protected website at 14.30 on the 
day for immediate release. A Policy Brief with the main conclusions of the survey in PDF format 
will also be available at www.oecd.org/eco/surveys/southafrica.  
 
For any further information, and for any interview requests, please contact Kershia Singh at 
Kershia.singh@treasury.gov.za, or 012 315 5819/072 623 4608. 
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